
Report from participation at AAG Annual Meeting in the United States  

in San Francisco, from 29th March 2016 to 2nd April 2016 

Paulina Aniśkiewicz, the Ph. D. student 

of Centre for Polar Studies KNOW was an 

active participant at AAG Annual Meeting in 

the United States in San Francisco from from 

29th March 2016 to 2nd April 2016. That 

International Conference was organized by 

American Association of Geographers. 

 AAG meeting was organized at the Hilton 

San Francisco Union square. During this 

Conference there were over 6600 

presentations, workshops, posters and field 

trips. The participants could be joined by 

fellow geographers, environmental scientist, 

GIS specialist and other leaders for the latest 

in research and applications in geography. 

Paulina Aniśkiewicz had an oral 

presentation: “Multiyear analysis of climate 

changes in the Porsanger fjord” as a part of 

session titled: “Geomorphology” on 29th March 

2016. This research was about climate changing 

in the Artcic zone. The studies of the Arctic 

have been focused on climate sensitive regions 

and climate sensitive aspects of this 

environment. In this presentation she discussed long-term changes in air temperature, humidity, 

wind speed and direction in the Porsanger fjord in northern Norway. The analyses were carried 

out for two locations. Because of limited connectivity with the Barents Sea in the inner zone of 

the fjord, the local environment differentiates from the other parts of fjord. 

 

Fig. 1 Hilton San Francisco Union square. 

Fig. 2 Chairing the Geomorphology session 

by Paulina Aniśkiewicz. 



Paulina also chaired the session titled 

“Geomorphology” on 29th March 2016. 

Additionally she started to be a member of the 

American Association of Geographers. 

The project has been financed from the 

funds of the Leading National Research Centre 

(KNOW) received by the Centre for Polar 

Studies for the period 2014-2018. 

 

 

 

Fig. 3 Oral presentation at AAG Meeting. 


